
 

 

Neighborhood Watch Signs Approved 

At the October 22nd Township 

Council meeting, Neighborhood 

Watch signs were approved by the 

Council to be erected in the Deer 

Run Road/Springwood 

Road/Meadow Ridge Court area of 

the Township.  With the assistance 

of Council Member Dave Willard, a 

group of residents from this area 

met earlier this year with officers 

from the Township Police 

Department to discuss setting up a 

Neighborhood Watch Program. This 

is the first block watch group 

organized in the Township and the 

Township encourages other 

neighborhoods to work with the 

Township Police in setting up their 

own Neighborhood Watches. For 

further information, please contact 

the Police Department at: 

lstpd@lowersaucontownship.org.  

     Council Member Dave Willard with Neighborhood Watch Sign 
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